

ST. PAUL'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Farmfield Drive, Beechwood, Prenton, Wirral, CH437TE

Tel: 0151 652 7828 Fax: 0151 653 9052

E-mail: schooloffice@stpauls.wirral.sch.uk
Website: www.stpauls.wirral.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs C Fenna B.Ed.

9th November 2017

Preschool Twos - Delamere Forest Trip

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are planning to visit Delamere Forest on Tuesday 14th November 2017 to undertake the "Gruffalo Hunt". Children will be taken to and from the venue by minibus leaving at 9.00 and returning at approximately 12.00.

Children should be wearing suitable outdoor clothing – a waterproof coat is essential and children should also wear wellies if you have them. No money is needed for the trip.

If you would like your child to go to Delamere Forest, you must provide and fit an age appropriate car seat on the morning of the trip.

Please complete the form below and return it as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Fenna Headteacher

Headteacher		
	Preschool Twos - Delamere Forest T	<u>'rip</u>
give permission for my cl Delamere Forest trip on 14 th l	hild November 2017.	to attend the
agree to provide and fit an a	age appropriate car seat for my child.	
Signed		Date

